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January 19, 2017.
MEDIA RELEASE

For Immediate Release
Parent Information Sessions
Support Your Child’s Education
Richmond, BC – Richmond Public Library is pleased to announce another installment of its successful series of programs dedicated to helping parents understand the school system.  Presented in partnership with Settlement Workers in Schools (SWIS) and Richmond School District 38, these registered Parent Information Sessions take place at the Brighouse (Main) branch at 100 – 7700 Minoru Gate on the following dates: 

· Thursday, February 2nd, 4:00-5:00pm: A Different Time, A Different Curriculum
· Thursday, March 9th: 4:00-5:00pm: Getting Ready For Kindergarten
· Thursday, April 6th: 4:00-5:00pm: Socio-Emotional Aspects of the New Curriculum
· Thursday, May 4th: 4:00-5:00pm: Summer Learning Info Session

“A Different Time, A Different Curriculum” will address ways in which parents can help their children face the challenges of a new approach to learning.  “Getting Ready for Kindergarten” teaches parents how to prepare preschool children emotionally and academically for school.  “Socio-Emotional Aspects of the New Curriculum” will discuss how children can learn to effectively deal with emotions and relationships.  Finally, the “Summer Learning Info Session” will inform parents about upcoming summer education programs.
“Parents have a lot of questions about the new curriculum and preparing their children for different aspects of school” said librarian Christine McCrea.  “They want to help them get the most out of their education.  These programs will be presented by experienced educators who are focused on these specific areas of learning. Settlement Workers will also be present to help orient newcomers to B.C.”

To register for these programs, please go to www.yourlibrary.ca/events.  For more information please call 604-231-6412.

About Richmond Public Library

Richmond Public Library (RPL) has been proudly serving the Richmond, BC community since 1976. With four branches open 7 days a week to serve you plus a wealth of information available 24/7 at yourlibrary.ca, we take you beyond the Google search to help you find the content you need wherever you are – in the library, on your mobile, at home or on the go.  

Did you know? RPL is a registered charity and relies on public donations to enhance the services and materials we offer to the community. No donation is too small! Find out more about how you can make a difference.   

-30-
For more information, contact Marketing or the event prime: 
	Stephanie Vokey 

Coordinator, Marketing & Public Relations

Richmond Public Library

T 604-231-6454 

Stephanie.Vokey@yourlibrary.ca 
	Christine McCrea
Kids Place Librarian
Richmond Public Library

T 604-231-6423
christine.mccrea@yourlibrary.ca 
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